
July 3, 2017 

 

 

Ms. Faye Blanton 

Secretary of the Senate 

Suite 405, The Capitol 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-1100 

 

Re:  Johns Committee Records 

 

Dear Secretary Blanton: 

 

On behalf of the John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

your assistance with my review of the confidential records of the Florida Legislative Investigation 

Commitee (the Johns Committee).   In particular, I would like to thank Mr. Charlie Frier, whose 

assistance and familiarity with the records helped greatly in my review of the documents, and Steven 

Kahn, who was very helpful and efficient in enabling us to obtain access to the records. 

Because of the nature of our organization, we at the Review Board are certainly aware of the 

sensitivites involved in reviewing confidential records, and we are appreciative of the efforts of your 

office in allowing us access to those files.  We anticipate being in continued contact with your office 

in the near future to discuss the return of records photocopied for our research purposes. 

 

Again, we appreciate your cooperation, and we look forward to speaking with your staff again soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and  

   Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

 

cc:   Steven Kahn, Esq. 

Charlie Frier 
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July 30, 1997 

 

Mr. Charlie Frier 

Suite 405, The Capitol 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-1100 

 

Dear Charlie: 

 

Thank you again much for your assistance during my recent visit.  I am enclosing a copy of a letter 

to Secretary Blanton that also expresses our appreciation. 

 

As is mentioned, we will be in touch with you soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Manuel Legaspi 

Analyst 

 

g:\cathy\johns.wpd 


